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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 36th SESSION -9 November 2020 (morning)

Review of Marshall Islands
Thank you, Madam President.
Israel warmly welcomes the delegation of the Marshall Islands to the UPR, and congratulates it for the broad, transparent and inclusive consultation that led to the preparation of its comprehensive national report. 
Israel acknowledges the many challenges that the Marshall Islands faces as a consequence of climate change. In that context, Israel is thankful for the acceptance of all the recommendations made in the previous cycle, and congratulates the Marshall Islands for the work done towards the implementation on the following topics: (i) accession to International Human Rights instruments; (ii) discrimination based on disability; (iii) gender-based violence; (iv) women participation; (v) inclusive education.

In the context of the present review, Israel would like to present the following recommendations:
1) To take steps to include sexual orientation, gender identity or expression as grounds in anti-discrimination legislation.
2) To take measures to put an end to corporal punishment of children in all settings and encourage non-violent forms of discipline as an alternative.
3) To take measures to improve women representation in decision-making positions in the public sector and to reduce the gender pay gap.
Israel wishes the Marshall Islands every success in its UPR.

I thank you. 
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